
 

  

Question on Notice 

No. 204 

Asked on 14 March 2025 

 
Ms S Bolton asked Premier and Minister for Veterans (Hon. D Crisafulli)— 

 

QUESTION: 

 

With reference to the previous Parliament considering, yet not advancing, a review of the 

Parliamentary committee system—  

Will the Premier commit to a timeframe for commissioning an independent review of the 

committee system and estimates processes? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

A critical function of parliamentary committee system is the Budget estimates process. The 

Crisafulli Government has committed to reforming the committee process to ensure greater 

transparency during Budget estimates.  

 

Work has commenced on the reform process, and I look forward to updating all members 

on these improvements to accountability and transparency. 

 


